
Challenge

Reduce duplication of efforts in  
the construction industry.

A Building Inspection Review 
Initiative.

Results

Government has approved 
the appointment of a Building 
Safety Advisory Committee.

Challenge               Solution          Results

 Development of 
a new brunswick building Code act

Government is working with stakeholders 
to reduce red tape in the building industry.  
Stakeholders want a standard approach to codes, 
applications, and inspections in the province.  

By developing a standard approach to codes, 
applications and inspections, the safety and 
quality of building construction in the province 
will be enhanced.  This approach will better 
protect the public, provide improved service 
and create a more transparent and consistent 
regulatory environment for the design and 
construction industry.

“Building stronger and safer commmunities 
also means ensuring that our homes and 
buildings are safe... your government will 
establish a Building Safety Advisory Committee 
to propose key elements in the development of 
a New Brunswick Building Code Act.”

2005 Speech from the Throne
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                                          Business & Government working together to cut red tape

In addition, a Building Safety Advisory Committee 
was established.  It will work with all stakeholders 
to create a provincial oversight function to 
regulate building codes and standards, including 
the design, construction and inspection of 
buildings.  The committee will also work on 
the development and presentation of a New 
Brunswick Building Code Act.


